A Note from Ms. Jessie

August 30, 2019

Weekly Reports

    Friday Folders come home again today.  Please remember to review the graded work with your child and discuss any questions or concerns.  Review the behavior report with your child and please sign and return.  Communicating together about the students’ strengths and weaknesses will help them to grow tremendously!  
Some things for students to remember…

* putting name and number on papers

* following all directions on page

* completing the entire page

Note: With our specials schedule slightly different this year, I have not figured out a way to get Friday’s behavior color added to their report at the end of the day.  I’m working on this! (
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Classroom Website
A few more changes have been made to our website.  Feel free to check it out!
https://msjessie2ndgrade.weebly.com
Notes...

Monday, Sep 2 – Labor Day, NO SCHOOL
Friday, Sept. 6 – Grandparents’ Day

        *** Dress Uniforms ***
Looking ahead… September 18 there is NO school, however this will be an E-Learning day.  More information to come.
Have a fun-filled, 


family weekend!











